
Ok, so this is a little awkward for me to write, but I’m told I must compose something for the June bulletin, so here goes…

Before I go any further, I’ll explain the reason for the sense of awkwardness I feel; I literally hate drawing attention to myself, 
and yet, at örst glance, that’s what it might look like I’m trying to do.

Let me clarify: as I near the end of my tenure as Riverside’s Lead Pastor, I’ve been thinking a lot about my legacy. In other 
words, what have I invested in others’ lives?, what will I be remembered for?, you know, those types of musings.

AAnyway, I came upon a thought, which was also fuelled somewhat by our recent study of Paul’s letters to the Church in 
Thessolonica-if I were to have the chance to give one önal message to these people I care so deeply about, what would that 
message be?

The result is our next series: Reøections.

And it’s actually not one single message, it’s a month-long series. But the heart behind it is exactly the same!

This series is a compilation of my life and pastoral journey with the Lord, the things I most treasure, the mistakes I’ve made, 
the lessons I’ve learned, the things I want most to underline and deposit in the lives of you, my beloved Church.

TTherein lies the rub: because it comes from my life’s experience, I fear a little that it might come across as somewhat 
egocentric.

So, here’s what I’m proposing: if you can allow me the grace to share my reøections, I’ll do my best to continuously point 
you to Jesus.

Deal?

I’d be honoured if you’d join me as I share the most important understandings I’ve discovered about faith, trust, and 
friendship with Jesus throughout the month of June.



We will be having our annual Family Campöre Event on 
Thursday, July 18 from 6:30 - 8:00pm. 
A great event for families with Preschool - Middle School kids. 
More info coming soon


